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Temporary Delays Next Week on Eastside Hungry Horse Reservoir Road 

 

There will be temporary travel delays, up to one hour, at three locations on the 

Eastside Hungry Horse Reservoir Road next week due to culvert replacements.    

Work is planned for Wednesday and Thursday, October 15-16.  Culvert 

replacements are planned at the 3.5, 14 and 20.5 mile marker areas, near Abbott 

Bay, Hungry Horse Creek, and Riverside.  For more information please contact the 

Hungry Horse Ranger District at 387-3800.   
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